Holy Spirit BNS Mobile Phone Policy

This mobile phone policy was agreed by teachers, parents and the
Board of Management taking into consideration the welfare and
safety of each member of the school community.

Pupils must not bring mobile phones to school or to school related
of f site activities such as swimming, football, hurling, soccer games
and school tours.

Pupils will have access to the school phone in case of emergencies
or at school related activities.

Pupils who ignore this policy and bring their mobile phone to schooal,
whether they use it or not, will be required to bring the phone to
the office and parents/guardians will be asked to collect it from
the office.

While every effort will be made to keep the phone safely the
school will not take any responsibility for the confiscated phone.

Pupils using mobile phone to bully, menace, harass or offend other
pupils or send offensive messages/calls in school will face
disciplinary actions as per the School Code of Discipline.



